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COMMANDER’S COMMENT 

Comrades, Auxiliary and Supporters 

We have reopened our Canteen using the Guidelines set forth 

in the Governor’s Executive Order for Restaurants and Bars.  

We are practicing safe distancing and sanitizing everything in 

use.  We have obtained a Payroll Protection Loan and our 

Employees have returned to work.  We will resume all our 

activities on June 1, 2020.   We are open! 

We are 10 members short of being 100% for the 4th year in a 

row if you have not renewed your membership PLEASE DO 

IT NOW! 

Thank you to all those who helped with placing Flags on Veterans Graves for 

Memorial Day the turnout was great and we managed to cover most of the 

Graveyards on James Island.  We had many members of the Community at large 

participating in this effort. 

Our next Membership Meeting will be held on the regularly scheduled date June 9, 

2020.  We need to elect one member to the House Committee if your interested 

please be sure to attend. 
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The Department Convention has been postponed to the 28th of June. It will be a 

one-day event and will be held at Department Headquarters 210 Glassmaster Road, 

Lexington, SC.   Auxiliary will hold theirs the day before on the 27th. 

Congratulations to Chaplain Chuck Blankin and Trustee Mike Hadbavny for their 

election to the District 1 Board. 

 

God Bless America and Our Veterans 

Jim 
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MADAM PRESIDENT’S COMMENTS: 

Summer has certainly arrived and hope this newsletter finds all of you and your 

family well.  Hopefully, we can look forward to things slowly getting back to 

some normalcy.   

Please join us for our Special Meeting this Thursday, June 4, at the Post at 7:00.  

We hope to be able to plan a dinner for this month as well as begin necessary 

Auxiliary business for the new year. 

Incredibly sad to report that Auxiliary member Toni Stramm has passed away, 

as well as the mothers of Auxiliary members Ruby Yantorn and Linda Zack.  

Please keep their families in your thoughts and prayers.   

Our military throws raffle continues, and a new drawing date will be decided at 

our June 4 meeting.  We appreciate your continue support. 

God Bless our Troops, Veterans, the United States of America, the VFW and God 

Bless all of you!   

 

Auxiliary President Joyce Simmons 
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